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10th July 2017 
School Uniform from September 2017 

Dear Parents,  
 

The Governing Body, in response to several parents’ queries, have made a final decision about 
the colours permitted for school uniform as of September 2017.  
 
As you are aware, at present, there is a mixture of red and blue for polo shirts and girl’s summer 
dresses. The decision has been made to have one consistent colour for the school. As the 
majority of children in school wear red polo shirts and girls wear red gingham dresses, this is the 
colour that has been opted for. We believe that having a unified uniform allows our school to look 
smart and contributes to a feeling of belonging. 
 

Below are the full details of required uniform for both school and P.E.: 

Winter Summer 

Boys 

• Red sweatshirt with school logo  

• Red polo shirt 

• Navy school trousers  

• Socks: grey or black  

• Smart black school shoes 

Boys 

• Red polo shirt 

• Navy school trousers or navy shorts 

• Socks: grey or black  

• Smart black school shoes or sandals 

Winter Summer 

Girls 

• Red sweatshirt / cardigan with school logo  

• Red polo shirt 

• Navy skirt/.pinafore or navy tailored trousers  

• Tights: red or navy 

• Socks: white, navy or red  

• Smart black school shoes 

Girls 

• Red & white check gingham dresses 

• Red polo shirt 

• Navy skirt or navy tailored trousers  

• Socks: white, navy or red 

• Smart black school shoes or sandals  

 

The children are expected to change for PE. All clothing should be clearly named. 

Indoor P.E. kit Outdoor P.E. kit 

• Plain red T shirt  

• Navy blue shorts 

• Black pumps 

• Navy / Black tracksuit bottoms  

• Navy / Black sweatshirt or jacket 

• Trainers 
 

It is important that all items of clothing are named, including shoes, wellingtons and 
pumps. 

 

Your support in this area is much appreciated. If you have any queries please do not hesitate to 
contact me at school. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs A Cottam 
Headteacher 


